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The difficulties with the A303 scheme have still not been fully addressed by the current
proposal. This unique World Heritage site has not yet been fully excavated or understood
but it clear that we have a duty to protect it and take complete notice of objections from the
bodies who have responsibility for it.

Additionally, as climate change concern increases, patterns of travel must change, and it is
contrary to national and many local policies to facilitate road traffic in the way proposed.
As aresident of the South West I use the route to travel to South London ( less frequently
than I did as I have increased my train travel to reduce pollution). When I drive the
journey, I would much prefer to sit in the traffic jam if necessary than to have any part in

the damage to this amazing place.

Alex Ballard. _





